Dear Parent / Guardian

1. The Health Promotion Board (HPB)’s School Health and Dental Services will be conducting its annual health
screening and dental services for your child in school. These services ensure the protection of your child’s health
and early detection of health issues.

2. Your consent is needed to ensure your child receives these important health and dental services provided.
You may access the Child Consent Portal via the link provided.

What you need to do on the Child Consent Portal:
(1) Provide consent for HPB to deliver dental services to your child.
(i1) Update your child’s medical condition(s) by 24 Jan 2022.

3. HPB’s School Health Service only screens for specific conditions. For other medical conditions, please
consult a doctor.

4. If you do not wish for your child to undergo HPB’s annual health screening in school, please write to
HPB_SHC@hpb.gov.sg.

Thank you.

Web Link

Child Consent Portal
https://childconsent.hpb.gov.sg/
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